FIFTH QUARTERLY STATUS REPORT
OCTOBER - DECEMBER 2006

. Campaign number: 05V-548

. Date notification began and date completed: An attempt was made to contact all
owners of affected vehicles by telephone on December 15, 2005. A follow-up
attempt to contact owners who could not be reached during the initial attempt was
made on December 28, 2005. A safety recall notification letter was mailed out to
known owners on February 13, 2006.

. Number of vehicles involved: 95

. Number of vehicles inspected and repaired and number of vehicles inspected and
determined not to need repair: 49 vehicles inspected and repaired.

. Number of vehicle determined to be unreachable for inspection: 0



